
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date  
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230165.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 

1.  The number of staff employed and the number of staff serving in 
different roles by your ambulance service/trust at the year ending 2022 

2. The number of staff employed and the number of staff serving in 
different roles by your ambulance service/trust at the year ending 2021 

3. The number of staff employed and the number of staff serving in 
different roles by your ambulance service/trust at the year ending 2020 

4. The number of staff employed and the number of staff serving in 
different roles by your ambulance service/trust at the year ending 2019 

5. The number of staff employed and the number of staff serving in 
different roles by your ambulance service/trust at the year ending 2018 

 

Please see the attached spreadsheet.  

As a Trust SECAmb complies with the ICO Anonymisation Code of Practice. It 
applies the ‘less than 10 caveat’ in instances where resulting data relates to minimal 
numbers when responding to requests for information. 

I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 



 

 
 
  



 

 


